Evatt School



In a caring environment, we will achieve our full potential.

Dear parents and carers,

Enrolments in ACT public schools have been increasing at between 3% and 4% for a number of years now. The ACT Education Directorate has carried out an initial analysis of the capacity of our school to accept enrolment applications from outside our Priority Enrolment Area (PEA).

As per this assessment, we are pleased to announce that students who are currently enrolled in Preschool 2018, who are outside our PEA, or came to us as an overflow enrolment from another school, are welcome to stay with Evatt School on to Kindergarten 2019.

As always, enrolment in Evatt School is at parent's discretion. We are happy for your child to stay, however if you wish to return to your PEA school, we understand and respect that decision. Please note, if you are outside our PEA, or plan to move to your PEA school, you will need to complete a new online enrolment application for the 2019 year.

Online Enrolment Application:

https://form.act.gov.au/smartforms/servlet/SmartForm.html?formCode=1087

To assist me with my planning for the 2019 year, please complete the form below and return via email, to preschool or the school office no later than Wednesday 27 June 2018. Thank you in anticipation of a speedy response.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Susan Skinner

2019 School Intentions – Due: 27 June 2018		
My child	in	
☐ <u>will</u> be attending Kinder	rgarten at Evatt School in 2019,	
OR		
☐ <u>will not</u> be attending Ki	ndergarten at Evatt School. They will be atter	nding
	School in 2019.	
Signed:	date:	



Heydon Crescent, Evatt ACT 2617

Ph: (02) 6142 1640